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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Year 2 visit Sealife Centre 
 
 

 

Our Year 2s went to Birmingham to visit the Sealife Centre on 
Tuesday. They had an immersive experience and really enjoyed 

seeing the sea creatures that they have been learning about put into 
a real-life context.  

Attendance  
 

The top 3 classes for attendance for this week 
were: 

1. 4PS – 98% 
2. 3RP – 97% 
3. RKL – 96% 

Well done 4PS       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 12th December – Y4 Inspire Workshop 09:15 – 10:15 

• 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

• 14th December – EYFS Nativity  

• 15th December – Y6 visit RFSS to watch ‘Matilda’  

• 19th December – Y3 Christmas Performance 

• 19th December – EYFS & KS1 Winter Disco 

• 20th December – KS2 Winter Disco 

• 21st December – End of term 

• 22nd December – Teacher Training Day 

• 8th January – Teacher Training Day 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we 

are so PROUD of you       
 

Nursery: Zoe 
Reception: Amalia & Mark 
Year 1: Rebeca & Liliana 
Year 2: Ivy-Rose & Liam 
Year 3: Humayra & Anthony 
Year 4: Saheed & Declan 
Year 5: Vedika & Abi 
Year 6: Kyan 
 

Supporting our Community  
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are incredibly proud to hear about our 
pupils who are actively wanting to help the 
local community. Well done to Elijah in Year 

2 who went out in the wet and windy 
weather went out litter picking in the local 

area. Thank-you for helping keep our 
community clean Elijah!  

 

Staffing Update 
Miss Lewis, Miss Murdy and Mrs Hambrook will be leaving our school 
teaching team at the end of this term. We will be welcoming Miss Wilson 
who will be joining our Year 1 team, Miss Beniston who will be joining 
our Year 5 team and Mrs Parry will remain in Year 3. Miss Port, our 
Nursery teaching assistant will be leaving in December. On behalf of OPA 
we thank these staff members and wish them the best of luck. 
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